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1st August 2017

Dear Parents/Carers,	
								 
As most of you are aware, we were re-inspected by an Ofsted Inspector on 10th July 2017, which was a one day inspection. We are delighted to inform you that Pre-School was given the overall grade of GOOD.  The committee and all staff are elated with this outcome.

Our inspector graded us as follows:

The quality and standards of the early years provision GOOD
1 Effectiveness of the leadership and management GOOD
2 Quality of teaching, learning and assessment GOOD
3 Personal development, behaviour and welfare GOOD
4 Outcomes for children GOOD

We have enclosed a full copy of the report for you to read. We would like to take this opportunity to thank all parents for the positive support that we were shown after the disappointing inspection outcome in March.

Kindest Regards



Rebecca Stoppard
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pre-School Chair
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